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From next week the Department For Education will once more be introducing a 
national Free School Meal voucher scheme.  Administered by Edenred, the 
scheme will run in a similar way to that offered during the majority of the first 
lockdown period. We are able to start applying for these vouchers from 
Tuesday,19th January, so please allow us a few days from this date to get it all 
set up and sent out.  

We are aware that you are still awaiting your vouchers from the two weeks since 
the return to school after the Christmas break. We are doing all we can to send 
these to you as soon as possible. 
 
In the meantime, if you are in urgent need of a food hamper instead of waiting 
for the vouchers to cover the first two weeks of term, please let us know by 
midday on Monday, 18th January by calling 01271 374381 or by emailing 
bwheeler@pilton.college.  We can then arrange for you to collect your hamper 
on Tuesday, 19th January. 

 


